
Dear Parents,

It is with great excitement that we get to share with you that

we are able to go on a Field Trip this year.  Mr. Lame and I

have decided to go to Living History Farms on Thursday, May

13.  Unfortunately we will not be able to take any parents this

day. We will have plenty of school staff with us as

chaperones.

We have been studying family histories and American

history in Social Studies so this will be an exciting end to

those units.

We will leave the school after students eat their breakfast

so around 8:15.  They will be provided a school lunch to eat.

We will then load the bus around 2:00 so that we are back to

the school before everyone is dismissed.

After such an unusual and complicated year we are

excited that we get to celebrate with our students by going on

this field trip.

Thank you again for all of your support this year and

helping us to make this final celebration of the year a success.

Mrs. Cook/ Mr. Lame

2nd grade/3rd grade


